COUNCIL ON AGING BOARD TOWN OF TRURO 9 JUNE 2015

The Truro Council on Aging Board met at 10:00 A.M., Tuesday, 9 June 2015 at the Community Center.

Present: Bonnie Sollog (chair), Martha Ingrum, Beth O'Rourke, Bernard Robbins, Hannah Shrand, Claudia

Tuckey, John Thornley

Absent: Joan Holt, Joan Moriarty, Steve Royka, Girard Smith,

Also Present: Susan Travers, Director; Elton Cutler, Outreach Coordinator

- 1. 14 April 2015 Minutes were approved. Moved by B. Robbins, 2nd H. Shrand & M.Ingrum
- 2. No Transportation Income Report.
- 3. There was a discussion on the new videography studio that is being installed in the basement of the library for use by the COA and others.
- 4. The Senior Municipal Service Program has filled all of the openings for volunteers.
- 5. Estate planning on 10 June at the Provincetown COA
- 6. Dr. Rhys Preston at 1:30 on 30 June.
- 7. JohnThornley will step down as treasurer and will be replaced by Beth O'Rourke.
- During the summer months the meetings of the COA Board will be at 9:00 AM. Moved by M.Ingrum 2nd J.Thornley
- 9. Motion to adjourn at 10:35 by B. Robbins, 2nd by M.Ingrum.

Respectfully submitted, John Thornley

Office of Town Clerk
Treasurer – Tax Collector

OST 1 5 2015

Received TOWNOF TRURO
By